
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin Friday, November 19, 2021 
                        Bell Schedule – Regular 

 

Athletics- 

Athletic Events for the Week of Nov. 15th-Nov. 19th, 2021 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“It is the long history of humankind (and animal kind, too) that those who learned to collaborate and 

improvise most effectively have prevailed.” -Charles Darwin 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are 
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

o Girls’ Water Polo is looking for interested players of all levels! Please come sign up with the AD 
or email Coach Lam. 

• Congratulations to Last Week’s Victories… No Events Last Week! 
• MKHS Athletic Webpage: MKHS.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat 

 

Friday, Nov. 19th  
• Girls’ Varsity Wrestling - Away @ Walnut - Game Time Begins 11AM 
• Boys’ Varsity Soccer - Home vs Providence/Burbank @ 5PM - Aztec Stadium  

 

Saturday, Nov. 20th  
• Girls’ Varsity Wrestling - Away @ Walnut - Game Time Begins 11AM - Bus Leaves 6:30AM 
• Boys’ JV Wrestling - Away @ Downey - Game Time Begins 7AM - Bus Leaves 6AM 

 

 

 

 

We will have our Final THEATRE COMPANY meeting of the semester today at lunch in room 

A112.  Please plan to attend!   

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have advanced to the Poetry Out 

Loud district finals: Isaak Suarez, Catalina Kennedy, Isabella Duong, Jocelyn 

Leyva, Matthew Suarez and Nico Elizondo. Thanks to every student who 

submitted performances. It was a very difficult decision for the judges to choose 

just six. Next stop - the District Competition in January!! 

 

 

Job Opportunity! 

Tutor position available. Working with a special needs student. Must be at least 16 years old.  

For complete details, visit the College & Career Center (rm A128).  

 

 



 

 

The Gateway Counselors will be hosting "Wellness Workshops" on campus beginning Nov 8, 2021. The 

Wellness Workshops will be offered for students during lunch and after school. Look for flyers, which will be 

posted on social media, campus, and in the counseling office. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! 

If you attend 2 workshops you will be eligible for a Wellness Workshop certificate. 

 

 

 

Student Reminder:  There is NO EATING at any time while indoors which includes classrooms and 

hallways.  

 

 

 

Please check your school email (ID number @ ausd.us) for information regarding 
outstanding books from last school year. 

Ms Miller 

 

 

Fundraisers- 

 
Come see our new talents this year.  CEC is hosting our Fall Singing Concert this Friday night at Palm 

Court.  Tickets can be purchased from the student bank.  $7 presale, $9 at the door.  There are limited tickets 

available.  Hope to see you there. 

 

 
The Aztec will begin taking pre-orders for Krispy Kreme Donuts beginning Monday, November 30 
through Thursday, December 9.  Distribution will be on Wednesday, December 15 in time for the 
finals week slump!  Please pay in the student bank or see a member of The Aztec. 
 
 

http://ausd.us/

